
S12-5 

Name change for the Committee on Women and Minorities  

Rationale: A name change is needed to make it more inclusive and up-to-date. 

 

The Committee on Women and Minorities has approved a name change and, consequently, a 
change in the charge of this committee. FDAR Council approved both Nov 7th.  

The proposed name: 
Faculty Senate Committee on Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion  
 
 
 
Former Charge: 
Evaluates the status of women and minorities in the ISU faculty, reviews Senate initiatives to 
assess their probable impact upon women and minorities, plays an advocacy role for its 
constituencies, and initiates proposals. 
 
 
Proposed Charge: 
Reviews Senate initiatives to assess their probable impact upon equity, diversity, and inclusion, 
plays an advocacy role for its constituencies, and initiates proposals. 
 


